
 
 

Benjamin Love, Maintenance Craft Director 
E-Mail:  BLoveAPWU@gmail.com 
Cell:  407-592-3408 
 
 
June 24, 2016 
 
Paul Seifer, Postmaster 
Auburndale, FL. 
USPS 
 
  Re: Information Request for the Proposed reversion of bid 95192119. 
 
Mr. Seifer: 
 
As you have been made aware of I will be investigating the proposed reversion of Laborer Custodial PTR 
duty assignment #95192119. I would appreciate your office’s cooperation in providing all relevant 
information concerning this matter. 
 
I am requesting that the following documents be made available to me in order to properly identify 
whether or not a grievance does exist and if so their relevancy to the grievance: 
 
 
1) I need to know the official date that Lamar Pridgen vacated job #95192119 and please provide copies 
of his Form 50 showing the move to another facility. 
 
2) A copy of your current maintenance staffing package for the Auburndale Post Office. 
 
3) Are there any other Maintenance Craft employees (including PSEs) working in or attached to the 
Auburndale Post Office? If so I need a current seniority list for said employees. 
 
4) A copy of ABID report “DA01 – Duty Assignment by job title” for your facility. This report is pulled 
from the ABID system and shows all maintenance jobs within your facility. 
 
5) Copies of any Route Sheets / Assignment orders for Lamar Pridgen from October 1, 2015 to the 
present. 
 
6) Copies of any other Documents, Postings, Letters or Memos that were used / posted in your facility 
concerning the proposed reversion of duty assignment 95192119. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Benjamin Love 
CFAL - APWU 


